
 

 

 
ADVISORY 

MAHALLAH REGISTRATION FOR RETURNING STUDENTS (GOMBAK CAMPUS) 
SEMESTER I, 2023/2024 

 

1. IIUM is committed to ensure the well-being of our students. Please rest assured that 

the University takes this situation pertaining to allocation of rooms for returning 

students very seriously. 

 
2. IIUM acknowledges the problem concerning the allocation of rooms in our respective 

Mahallahs for the returning students of Semester I, 2023/2024. 

 
3. Regretfully, due to unforeseen circumstances, we are facing unprecedented 

complications with the Mahallah registrations and IIUM deeply apologises for this 

shortcoming. 

 
4. In lieu of this, this problem is currently being resolved, and all students will be given 

their respective accommodations as per registered. 

 
5. The respected Mahallah offices open today, 8th October 2023, until 9.00 pm to 

accommodate students' registration. 

 
6. Students who have planned to register at their respective Mahallah tomorrow (9th 

October 2023) onwards, may do so at their respective Mahallah offices from 

9.00 am to 4.00 pm. 

 

7. However, those who are unable to register online can go directly to Mahallah 

Salahuddin (brothers and sisters) for manual registration.  

 

8. Your kind understanding on this matter is deeply appreciated. 

 

9. For any inquiries, please contact your respective Mahallah offices. 

 

10. This advisory is to be followed until further notice. 

May Allah SWT ease. 

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY RECTOR 
(STUDENT DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT) 
 
8TH OCTOBER 2023 @ 1.00 PM 

 

Sulaiman Hashim


